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Material Change Report 

 

 

Item 1. Name and Address of Company 

 

Blackhawk Growth Corp. (the “Company”) 

Suite 650, 816 – 7th Avenue S.W. 

Calgary, Alberta T2P 1A1 

 

Item 2. Date of Material Change 

 

  News Release dated April 7, 2020 

 

Item 3. News Release 

 

The Company disseminated a news release concerning the material change described 

herein on April 7, 2020 and subsequently filed a copy on SEDAR at www.sedar.com. 

 

Item 4. Summary of Material Change 

Blackhawk starts due diligence on healthcare related investments. 

 

 

Item 5. 

 

Full Description of Material Change 

 

Vancouver, British Columbia – April 7, 2020 - Blackhawk Growth Corp. (CSE: BLR) (the 

“Corporation” or “Blackhawk”) is pleased to announce that it has started due diligence on 

a number of potential investments in the healthcare sector in an effort to expand its current 

investment portfolio.  

“Blackhawk is in an excellent position to move into the growing healthcare sector” says 

Frederick Pels, CEO of Blackhawk Growth Corp. “There are a number of opportunities that 

have been presented to us because of these incredibly challenging times. We are looking at 

software and new technologies that allow people to stay at home and receive day to day 

services that they can no longer access as well as innovative products that have evolved 

through this pandemic. We plan to be at the forefront and bring solutions to the post Covid-

19 world. With substantial cash in our treasury and the necessary expertise to build 

shareholder value, we feel we are ready to take the necessary steps to lead in this sector.  

 We’ve seen so many exciting opportunities in the space and we look forward to 

announcing our growth plans in the near future.” 

For further information please contact: 

 

Frederick Pels, Chief Executive Officer 

  (403)-991-7737 

  fred@greenroommed.ca 
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.Item 6. Reliance on subsection 7.1(2) or (3) of National Instrument 51-102 

 

Not applicable 

 

Item 7. Omitted Information 

 

Not applicable 

 

Item 8. Executive Officer 

 

The following senior officer of the Company is knowledgeable about the material change 

disclosed in this report. 

 

Frederick Pels 

Chief Executive Officer 

Telephone: 403-991-7737 

 

Item 9. Date of Report 

   

April 7, 2020 


